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Date: 4th August 2022  

 
 

SQA APPEALS AND S5/6 OPTIONS RE-NEGOTIATIONS 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
I hope that you have enjoyed the summer break, and that your children are keen to get started on the new 
school session.  
Now that results are due, your child may wish to discuss changing subjects based on their SQA attainment.  
 
Options re-negotiations will take place between 10.00am-3.00pm Tuesday 9th August and 10.30am-2.30pm 
Wednesday 10th August. If you are unavailable on these dates, then a system will be put in place for the 
start of term, and they should continue to follow their timetable until options are discussed.  
 
Options re-negotiations will take place over the phone on these dates, our booking system will go live on 
Tuesday morning to allow you to pick a timeslot. A link will be sent to your phone and a member of the 
Senior Leadership Team will call you at your chosen time. We can only allocate 10 minutes to these 
appointments so it would be helpful if pupils have an idea of what they would like to discuss. We have 
access to the main parent/carer telephone number and therefore if you would like us to call an alternative 
number, please add this to the message section when booking your appointment.  
 
SQA Appeals will be handled by Mr Gould and we would ask that you call the office directly on 0300 300 
1313 and request an appointment to speak with Mr Gould.  
 
I know many young people will be delighted with their results and that there are always disappointments. 
Please be assured we will do all we can to advise the best pathway for your child to ensure the best long-
term outcomes.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Lisa Chalmers  
Head Teacher  
 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
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